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OUR NEXT MEETING FRIDAY 15TH DECEMBER  

Our next Torridge Green Party meeting is on Friday 15th December at 10.30 am at 

The Pannier Pantry on the corner of Bridgeland Street and Bideford Quay. We will 

be focused on digital campaigning and how to get our message out through the 

Internet to younger people to build our membership and raise the Green Party profile 

in Torridge. 

If you have expertise do come. If you can’t make the time, please send an email 

with your ideas to help us.  

SELECTING OUR PARLIAMENTARY CANDIDATE  

The Regional Electoral Returning Officer will be sending out nomination papers 

to all members shortly as the process of finding a suitable candidate for Torridge 

and Tavistock begins. 

Yes, our constituency had its name changed under the boundary changes 

ratified last week. The Torridge half retains its existing boundaries but West 

Devon has lost a chunk at the southern end so is now known as Tavistock.  



If you are a member and interested in standing do let us know. It is important to 

stand a Green candidate as the number standing nationally decides the amount 

of air time the Green Party gets to put across it’s message which at the moment 

is more vital than ever. It also decides the level of government funding the national party 

gets. 

GREEN GATHERING 6TH JANUARY  

We will be having a Green Gathering and fundraiser on Saturday 6th January 

from 12 midday. It will be a “bring and share” and bring along books, CDs, plants 

etc. For a Fund Raising Table. Bring partners, children and enjoy yourselves. 

Alcoholic and non alcoholic drinks will be provided. The address is Fairlight, 

Torridge View, Torrington, EX38 8DN.  

Parking in Torridge View or on the Bowling Green on the opposite side of the 

main road. Buses stop at the end of the road.  

HAVE A VERY GOOD CHRISTMAS  

Ruth Funnell ruth.funnell@btinternet.com 
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